
MINUTES OF 

ACADEMIC PROGRAMS AND CURRICULUM COMMITTEE 

April 12, 1982 K23l 3:00 p.m. 

Present: 

AP: Ray Shuster CC: Harold Yiannaki 
Kathy Kougl Staman Rodfong 
Louis Hill Lois Hopkins 
Bari Lateef 

HP & IC: Tom Copeland 

CON. ED. : Dan Suchora 

The meeting was opened by Chairperson Kougl. 

Tom Copeland asked for feedback for the Honors Program and Individualized 
Curriculum Subcommittee report on the Honors Program. Discussion took 
place on the description of the program and minimum standards for Honors 
courses and seminars. 

Kathy Kougl presented the report from the Ad Hoc Committee of Chairpersons 
on the Procedure for the Academic Programs and Curriculum Committee. It 
was moved by Rodfong and seconded by Hopkins to adopt the proposed procedure. 
Discussion followed and the motion was passed by an unanimous vote. 

Report on the mail ballot: The following motion was passed by a vote of 9 to 1. 

In reviewing course proposals, if the Curriculum Committee thinks a 
course proposal significantly affects another program, then the 
Committee may refer the proposal to the Academic Programs Committee. 

The motion was passed to make a change on the minutes from the March 10 
meeting. Under number 2, it should read: ... course changes that affect 
more than one program, instead of program changes that affect more than one 
progra.rn. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

Respectfully submitted, 

k~ Ko~ 
Kathy Kougl, Chairperson 
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